


Department of Energy
Carlsbad Field Office
P. O. Box 3090
Carlsbad, New Mexico 88221

December 03, 2010

Mr. Jonathan P. Walsh, Physical Scientist
Office of Radiation and Indoor Air

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
1310 L Street NW

Room 513F

Washington, DC 20005

Subject: Summary of a Revised Safety Impact Analysis for the Lead Shielded
Container Assembly

Dear Mr. Walsh:

Enclosed is the "Summary of a Revised Safety Impact Analysis for the Lead Shielded
Container Assembly" requested by the Environmental Protection Agency to address
stakeholder concerns about the lead in the shielded container melting in the event of a
fire. The revised white paper incorporates the points of an outline discussed with you
and your subcontractor and submitted to you by an email on September 20, 2010 from
Steve Kouba.

Sincerely,

Y &Ml —

Susan E. McCauslin
Environmental Protection Specialist

Enclosure

cc: w/enclosure
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